
 
Gospel 
Jesus said, “Which of these three, do you think, was a neighbour to the 
man who fell into the hands of the robbers?” The lawyer said, “The one 
who showed him mercy.” Jesus said to him, “Go and do likewise.”     

 Luke 10:36-37 

 
 THE SAMARITAN  

As I was coming home through life 

            some muggers hit me hard, 

they stripped me of the things most dear 

            and left me by the road. 

  

A news crew found me all bloodied, 

            the cameras zoomed in near; 

“That’s great TV” a fat man said, 

            and left me lying there. 

  

A Senator saw the film crew 

            and spied me in the ditch: 

“Of course we’d like to help” he said, 

            “but budgets will not stretch.” 

  

A young preacher came down that way 

            and knelt to succour me. 

The muggers moved in mercilessly 

            and hanged him on a tree.    © B. D. Prewer. Used by permission  
 

Welcome to Seacliff Uniting Church!                                                                                            
If you are new to the area, visiting friends or family, or on a holiday, to you we extend a 

warm welcome, and invite you to share fully in worship and fellowship.                                 
Our Minister is Peter Moss  8381 2943 
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     This Week at Seacliff 
 

Women’s Evening Fellowship - No meeting (School holidays) 
 

                                          What’s  News  

THANK YOU 

A big “thank-you” to all who helped at the Stalls and Barbeque 
last Saturday.  Thank you also to those who supplied us with the 
goods to sell. Your efforts were really appreciated and helped us 
raise a very substantial amount of money to add to our Church 
projects.                                                                               Von                        
 
Cogs "n" Coffee 
Seven of us riders discovered a new coffee shop this past ride, 
"Miss Daisy" It was lovely sitting in a brief period of sunshine 
sharing our past week. I wonder if anyone else has discovered 
that coffee shop? A number of other things I could share but have 
been sworn to secrecy, especially after last week. 
Next weeks ride will be to the Palais for coffee, meet at 8.30am at 
Wattle Reserve Nth. Brighton.                        Brian (0439977576) 
 
Men’s Dinner for July 
The next Men’s Dinner evening will be at the Marion Sports Club 
262 Sturt Road, Marion, on 20th July. Meet at 6.30pm for a 7pm 
start. For information or transport, contact Dene Goldsack 8296 
1046. 

                      Beyond Seacliff 
Red Dove Café – seeking helpers 
The 2016 Royal Adelaide Show is from Friday 2 - Sunday 11 
September, and Red Dove Café will be open during this time. 
You're invited to volunteer with this dynamic activity of the Uniting 
Church, which has been raising funds for SA mission every year 
since 1951. Morning, afternoon and evening shifts available. 
Please note: all volunteers require a current Uniting Church 
background check. If you would like to volunteer in this busy 
Christian café at the Show, please contact Lesley Williams on 
8261 3843 or email ljwilliams36@gmail.com&nbsp; 
 

mailto:ljwilliams36@gmail.com&nbsp


"Little Red Wagon" Movie Fundraiser 
The Corner Uniting Church corner Oaklands & Diagonal Roads, 
Warradale 17 July 2016 2:00pm - 4:00pm 
Event details 
Join us for a movie fundraising afternoon at The Corner Uniting 
Church, which will include a screening of "Little Red Wagon" 
$12 per person, including urn tea, coffee, cordial, and afternoon 
tea. Soft drinks, popcorn, capuccinos, and milkshakes for sale in 
the café. Tickets can be pre-purchased at Reception (Tuesday - 
Friday, 9am-3pm) or purchased on the day.  
The event will raise money for Ministry & Mission at The Corner 
Uniting Church. 
"Little Red Wagon" is a film based on a true story. Eight-year-old 
Zach Bonner lives in Tampa with his realtor mom Laurie and 
teenage sister Kelley. In 2004, in the wake of Hurricane Charley, 
Zach uses his beat-up toy wagon to collect water, food and 
clothing for families left homeless by the storm.     Rating: PG  
 
Prayers in the shadow of violence in our world 
Uniting Church SA Moderator Dr Deidre Palmer offers a 
reflection on acts of recent violence in Turkey and other places. 
   We long for a world of peace with justice, reconciliation and 
hope. A world where our relationships are built on love, 
compassion, understanding, and nonviolent resolutions of our 
conflict. 
Most people want to live at peace with their neighbours. 
We pray for peace: 

Christ Jesus,  
We pray for peace and courage to resist all those forces that would lead 
us to hatred and violence.  
We pray for comfort for those who have lost family and friends in the 
recent killings.  
We pray for all those whose lives have been changed by the trauma of 
the attacks, and the disruption of their daily lives.  
We pray that we will see and respond to others through your eyes – as 
people of worth, created in God’s image and deeply loved. 
May we be peacemakers with you, bringing hope and light to our world. 
In your name, we pray. Amen.               Read full article in UC e-News. 
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Worship Leader for Today :  Rev. Peter Moss   

Jul 10 2016 Pent 8 [15] Am 7:7-17 Ps 82                         
Col 1:1-14  Lk 10: 25-37. 
 Reminder for Stewards : 17.7.2016 
       David Greig                           Geoff Lister 

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 

 8296 1517 

Email:  seacliffuc-churchoffice@adam.com.au                                     
Website:  www.seacliffuc.org 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to.  
deandixon7@bigpond.co
m  and seacliffuc- 
churchoffice @adam.com.au  
by 9.30am on Wednesdays. If 
you do not have access to email, 
please phone or call in at the 
church office and it will be 
forwarded for you.  

 

Contact Details – Peter Moss 

Peter is at the office in Wheatland 
House - Tuesdays, Fridays, and usually 
Wednesday or Thursday mornings; 
Office : 8296 1517. If he's not in the 
office, you are welcome to ring him at 
home and leave a message if he's not 

there. Home : 8381 2943  Email: 
peter.moss.534@gmail.com 

Welcome to our Church.                                                                           
There are a few things you need to know especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an emergency 
evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns under the Pine Tree.            
St John First Aid Kit - on top of the pigeon holes up from the ramp. 
Toilets are available through the door front right of the Worship Area 
or out through the turn around point on the ramp.                                     
Morning tea is held after the service – we hope you will join with us. 
Children normally leave for the children’s programme after the 
children’s talk during the Service. More information  is available from 
the Steward’s Table and displays scattered around “The Middle Hall”. 
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